St. Theresa's Newsletter









LEARN

PLAY

PRAY

GROW

SPRING TERM 2015 - Friday 6th March

Dear Parents,

A special well done to Year 3 who led us in Worship in Wednesday's assembly. Their message of being honest and doing the right thing was presented in a really thoughtful manner. Their speaking and singing was impressive. I particularly liked their impression of me! There are future heads in the making at St Theresa's. Thank you to everyone who dressed up as a book character this week. The outfits were amazing! Clearly a lot of thought and effort went into the costumes. All of our children were able to explain who they were and what book their character they came from. Well done to the children who won a prize for their costume. We couldn't give everyone a prize but we were all impressed with the effort that was made! The teachers and teaching assistants looked amazing too. Adults are not required to dress up as a character once a year when they go to work, so a big thank you to our kind and dedicated staff. A special mention must be made however to Joseph in Year 5. His maturity and fantastic sense of humour must be recognised for coming to school dressed as 'The Boy In The Girls Dress' by David Walliams. Fortunately, Joseph had a great day and certainly deserved his class prize!

Next week will be just as eventful. Year 5 are away at Hindleap from Tuesday onwards with Mrs Diaz, Mrs Solari and Mr Sweetingham and Yr 3 are performing at the Dance Festival on Monday.

Make sure you all have a good rest this weekend Miss Kelly 9

North London Half Marathon

Thank you to everyone who came to the information meeting this Wednesday. We're really excited about this event. The children have been completing their miles with great confidence and energy. Please read your marathon pack thoroughly and try to be on time on Sunday 15th March 2015 at 8:15 on Pursley Road by the walk way to Copthall Stadium.

Make sure your child is wearing their tshirt and their running number so they can enter the grounds.

Donated Arsenal Tickets

Please see the kitchen door for the Arsenal
Ticket Auction. The money raised will go
towards the playground fund!

Further Fund Raising

Further fundraising events for our playground fund are the Mother's Day Daffodils, Movie Nights, the Easter Bunny Hop and the Adults Quiz Night. Please look out for further information that will be coming your way!

Fruit or a book for the class are the permitted gifts to bring to school if you wish your child to celebrate their birthday with their classmates. Please ensure you follow our rules and procedures. Sweets will not be allowed no matter how much fruit juices they contain!

Attendance:

Dates for your diary

Monday 9th March - Barnet Dance Festival - Year 3

Wednesday 11th March Year 4 Assembly 9.15 am

Monday 10th - 13th March Year 5 to Hindleap Warren with Mrs Diaz, Mr Sweetingham & Mrs Solari

Sunday 15th March - North London Half Marathon Copthall 8:15am

Monday 16th - 20th March Book Fair Week

Tuesday 17th March Class Parent Rep Meeting 8.30 am

Wednesday 18th March Year 2 Red 9.15 am

Monday 23rd March Easter Bunny Hop Competition am

Wednesday 25th March Year 1 Assembly 9.15 am

Easter Competition Results Assembly Friday 27th March 9:15 - Parents welcome



Achievements



Rec	Filip - For setting such a good example with his behaviour and learning.
	James O - For being a 'Have a go Mo'.
Yr 1	Joline - Her excellent effort in using joined up letters in phonics.
	Milan - For picking the best challenge for himself.
Yr 2 Red	Kammy - For excellent subtraction using the column method.
	Callum - For being a 'Have a go Mo' during phonics sessions.
Yr 2	Hugo - Excellent effort in Maths.
Blue	Niamh - For being a 'Have a go Mo' in Maths
У3	All of Year 3 - For their amazing effort to prepare for their class assembly
У4	Michelle - For being a 'Have a go Mo' in numeracy.
	Alicia - For her imaginative World Book Day writing.
У5	Cornelius - For always being helpful and polite.
	Juliana - For always being helpful and polite.
У6	Massimo - For his kindness and attitude to
	younger members of the school.
	Brisa - For her 'Have a go Mo' attitude to her spellings.

Well done to everyone who tried their best this week and worked hard to challenge themselves.

Golden Ticket Children for next week are.

Francesca Yr1 and Jermaine Yr 2 Red



Well done to St Andrews who won the most house points this week!

Easter Bunny Hop!

Please look out for the Easter
Bunny Hop Letters that will be
going out today!
We would really appreciate
everyone getting as many
sponsors as they can so that we
can get closer to the playground
our children really deserve!!



Attendance

Year 2 Blue had the best attendance this week, with 99% attendance! Well done. 97% of children in the school came to school every day this week.

KEEP IN TOUCH: St Theresa's Primary School, East End Rd, LONDON N3 2TD

Tel: 0208 346 8826 Email:

office@sttheresas.barnetmail.net

Fax: 0208 3460215